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GOFFSTOWN 

 

 

April 27, 2010 - Immediate 

 

 

GOFFSTOWN - The Goffstown Police Department and Public Works announces the 

closing of South Mast Street for utility work related to the South Mast Road Drainage 

Improvements Project.  The closure will start Monday, May 3, 2010 and is expected to 

last until Friday, May 7, 2010.  South Mast will be closed during the day from 9:00 am – 

2:00 pm and reopened each night.  Local traffic will be allowed access within the project 

area on South Mast Street.  Commercial vehicles and commuter vehicles needing access 

for thru travel should use East Union Street detour.   

 

This notice and other updates regarding construction will be posted on the Town’s Web 

site www.goffstown.com.  Please contact; Alex Canaan, Public Works Department at 

497-3617, ext. 27 with any questions. 
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